
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 11/17/2017 8:46:20 AM
Subject: RE: Grant Support Request

no
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 3:49 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Grant Support Request
 
​Did he reply?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 10:39 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill; Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Grant Support Request 
 
Good Morning, Just following up again. J
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 9:08 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>; Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Grant Support Request
Just following up on this.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 4:05 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>; Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Grant Support Request
Good Afternoon Darryl, Please find attached a letter requesting a letter of commitment in support a grant in Florence 
County. Could you help us figure out if this provides a benefit to senior and if so we will work on a letter. Thank you.
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Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
From: LTGOVOFFICE@SCSENATE.gov [mailto:LTGOVOFFICE@SCSENATE.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 4:15 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Message from BIZHUBC224
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